












Fellowship Corner:  Niel Hlavatovich 
 

          Having been asked why I stay connected to Pathway, 
and The Center, my response is simple.  I'm able to stay out of 
myself, and simply do what is required of me. Sobriety would 
mean very little if I were to just go to meetings and go home. 
By getting involved with my brothers (and sisters) in this jour-
ney, sobriety becomes a shared experience. In this life, all we 
have is each other. What we possess means nothing unless 
we give it away of our own volition. I learn as much from a per-
son with 25 years as I do from someone just beginning to be-
come aware in their first few months. The fellowship we share 
as a group allows us an open forum for sharing what works 
and what hasn't. Therein lies the deep value of this simple pro-
gram. I'm very fortunate to have the experience of getting to 
know the men of Pathway and receiving from them as much or 
more than I can modestly give. By volunteering at The Center 
and doing any task that has been asked of me, quietly and 
humbly, I successfully keep my ego at bay. Anytime I am on 
the grounds at the Center, I am clearly at home. I will selfishly return and unselfishly give anything I have. I have 
been gifted with some very unique and endearing people in this program; most I call my good friends. My life is not 
perfect, but it is better without drink or drug. If I'm able to show one recovering drunk or addict, then I succeeded in 
doing what was freely shown to me. Thank you for allowing me to be a part of what you do. 

Neil, we really appreciate your presence here at The Center. It is wonderful to have you in our lives. You 
give back.  Thank you—The Center Staff  
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A Night to Linger, 2013 

 
 

A fundraiser to help  
more children  

experience summer camp 
 
 

February 21st, 7:00pm 
 

Admission $10 
 

 at  
Hackney’s Restaurant 

 
Great prizes! 

 
Raffles, fun, &  

a silent auction! 

walker
It's not too late to make a year-end contribution to The Center. Please click here to donate.

https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=5069878



